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I am vehemently opposed to this bill. Oregon government has doubled in size in the 

past 10 years and with it the taxes to support the bloat are unsustainable for 

Oregonians.  I have lived in this state all 61 of my years and looking at a move 

because I cannot afford to retire here with the never ending lust for more tax money 

the Oregon government demands and mostly wastes. 

 

I do not want Government in charge of my health care nor do I want it picking my 

doctors.  I am a NO vote for this bill.  Leave Oregonians alone and let them live their 

lives in peace. 

 


